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  January 2020  

Dear Parents, 

We have our annual trip for Year 6 pupils to the Lifeskills Centre in Bristol planned on Wednesday 29​th                   
January. We will be travelling with Farmborough Primary School, leaving High Littleton at approximately              
11.15am and ​returning to school at approximately 3.30pm, please note the slightly later finish.              
cross-country club WILL still be on.  

If you would like to know more about the centre, then their website is ​www.lifeskills-bristol.org.uk Please                
could your child bring a packed lunch and a drink on that day.  Children will need to wear school uniform. 

We are asking for a contribution of £13 which will cover the cost of entry to Lifeskills and the coach. This                     
should be paid via ParentPay no later than Friday 24​th​ January.  

Yours sincerely 

 Mr Gunning 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
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